
Planning application comment was submitted on the 26 February 2024 13:50 PM

The following is a comment on application P230173/F by Robert Selmes

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment: No additional observations to our previous response which still stand. Many other responders appear
to concur with our view that this development will only increase the usage of the A40 by walkers and cyclists.
There is nothing in the proposal which would reduce the risk and discomfort caused by close proximity to the
heavy and often fast moving traffic in all weathers.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Robert

Last name: Selmes

Email:  

Postcode: HR9 5JU

Address: 9 Merrivale Crescent, Ross-on-wye, HR9 5JU

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: In the absence of a new route to the village amenities available
for pedestrians and cyclists, measures to improve the safety of the pavements and crossing points between the
development and the village should be a priority.

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=230173

Form reference: FS-Case-590182853




